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Help Smokey Prevent Forest Fires



FOREST 
SERVICE

Boulder District 
936 Lefthand Canyon Drive 

Boulder, Colorado 80302 
(303) 442-0428

February 26, 1998

Jean Turner
USDA - Farm Service Agency 
9595 Nelson Road 
Longmont, CO 80501

Dear Jean:

Enclosed is the paperwork for Ken Fitchi's woodland improvement. 
Rich didn't leave me much in the way of records to go on, so I'm 
doing some guessing in approving it. At any rate, it's approved.

Thanks for your help. If you have any questions, please call.

Sincerely,

Douglas J. Stevenson



June 3, 1998

Ken Fitchl 
146 Pine Glade 
Nederland, CO 80466

Dear Ken:

This is a reminder that the $93.75 for the chipping has not yet 
been paid. Please send a check for that amount, payable to the 
Colorado State Forest Service, to me at this address.

If you have any questions, please call.

Sincerely,

Douglas J. Stevenson



February 26, 1998

Ken Fitchl 
146 Pine Glade 
Nederland, CO 80466

FOREST 
SERVICE

Boulder District
936 Lefthand Canyon Drive 

Boulder, Colorado 80302 
(303) 442-0428

Dear Ken:

We have cleared the last paperwork hurdle on the cost-sharing 
money. You should be getting your check within six weeks, 
probably three or four.

I'm not going to bother drawing up a plan for the property. At 
this point, it would do no good, be a lot of bother and cost 
another $100. If you ever want cost-sharing in the future, we 
can see about it then.

Also enclosed is an invoice for the chipping. That amount 
($93.75) is now due, though I won't have any problems if you wait 
until after the cost-share check arrives to pay it.

Sorry about all the mix-up and delays you've had over this. I 
hope we've finally got it straightened out.

Sincerely,

Douglas J. Stevenson


